
Director Kawaguchi visits Build Bright University Siem Reap Campus 
 

On July 7th 2022, Director Kawaguchi visited Build Bright 
University Siem Reap Campus and had a talk with Director Chhuon Phearun. 

Director Phearun explained about the overall situation of the Siem 
Reap campus. Director Kawaguchi expressed his willingness to cooperate in 
promoting understanding about Japan in the campus. 

After the meeting, Director Kawaguchi visited the library under the 
guidance of Director Phearun. 

Build Bright University Siem Reap Campus was established in 
2022 and approximately 3,500 students are studying there. Graduates of the 
Campus are about 20,000 until today.   

 


